February 8, 1996

Ms. Jennifer Mummert Treasury, Postal Service and General Government Subcommittee B-307 Rayburn H.O.B. Washington, DC 20515

Dear Ms. Mummert:

Thank you for taking the time to discuss the Subcommittee's appropriations process for FY 1997 on the telephone today. We look forward to working with you in the coming months, as the Review Board continues its efforts to fulfill its mandate as articulated by the Congress in our governing law.

Again, thank you for your time and attention to the Review Board.

Sincerely,

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. Associate Director